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CITY OF CHICAGO

January 18, 2017

ATTN: Stephanie Tovar

Please reference the previously submitted letter below and acknowledge this as the reason we

are returning the same again this year. Please also remove us from any future mailing lists to

avoid a recurrence of this issue.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Ryan

January 4, 2016

Maria Navarro

'United Service Companies

':1550 S. Indiana Avenue

Chicago, IL 60606

'Dear Maria:

'In regard to a tie I recently received from your company via the enclosed FedEx package,

appreciate the sentiment although 1 do not want there to be any misunderstanding of afriendly

gesture. Therefore, I am therefore returning the gift.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Ryan.

'Director of Administration

cc: Jim Dunn, Department of Law

Steve Berlin, Board of Ethics
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